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CITY OF PALM DESERT 
STAFF REPORT 

 

 
MEETING DATE: March 14, 2024  
 
PREPARED BY: Erika Castellano, Assistant to the City Council 
 
REQUEST: ACCEPTANCE OF A RESIGNATION FROM THE MARKETING 

COMMITTEE 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

With regret, accept the resignation of Jeffrey Norman from the Marketing Committee. 
 
BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS: 

On June 30, 2022, Jeffrey Norman was reappointed to the Marketing committee as a 
representative of a cultural, visual, or performing arts establishment (The McCallum Theatre) for 
a term ending on June 30, 2026. On February 1, 2024, Mr. Norman informed the City of his 
retirement from the McCallum Theatre, resulting in a vacated seat. 
 
Legal Review: 
This report has been reviewed by the City Attorney’s office. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 


